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INTRODUCING OUR MAJOR SPONSORS...

CAMDENPANDC@GMAIL.COM

HAVE YOU SAVED THE DATE?

WHAT IS A FETE?

put in in your diaries! we can’t wait to see you there!
Friday 12th November 2021 4-9pm

DO YOU KNOW A BUSINESS THAT  
WOULD LIKE TO FEATURE IN THESE 
NEWSLETTERS?

Read on for fete sponsorship opportunities

There are lots of new families in our school this 
year who may not have attended a school fete 
before. 

Camden Public School has been organising a 
bi-annual fete for many years now and it is our 
major school fundraiser. You can expect to hear 
a lot about the fete over the coming months. You 
can also expect to have a really fun afternoon and 
evening on November 12 – there are rides, lots of 
activities and plenty of food. 

Our last fete raised over $54,000 and this money 
was used for playground upgrades as well as the 
purchase of school resources, air conditioning 
and classroom ‘smartboards’. Our school fete is a 
really important date on our school calendar and 
is always a well-supported event. 

The success of our fetes is thanks to the 
involvement of the whole school community.
Keep your eye out for these regular newsletters 
to find ways that you can get involved!
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LIKE AND SHARE 
OUR FACEBOOK PAGE 
Camden PublicSchool 
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Fete sponsorship opportunities

We are currently looking for businesses, families 
or individuals who are interested in supporting 
our school through Fete Sponsorship. 
Typically, sponsorship is in the form of cash 
however we also accept goods in kind. 

For more information, please see the attached 
sponsorship form. If you would like to support 
our school in this way, please email our team at 
camdenpandc@gmail.com

GET INVOLVED

Follow us on Facebook:
@CamdenPublicSchoolFete2021
Like and follow the page and like our posts 
so that we can get as much exposure for our 
sponsors as possible. Even better – share the 
page with friends and family and encourage 
them to do the same!

Support our sponsors:
We greatly appreciate the support that our 
sponsors give us. We would encourage our 
school community to support our sponsors 
businesses where possible. Mention us when 
you make contact with them so that they know 
their money has been well spent. Without 
sponsors, our fetes would not be the amazing 
successes they always are.

Come along to fete meetings:
All welcome! 
Join the P&C facebook group for details  
Camden Public School 
P&C Association (closed group)

HIGHLIGHTS FROM PAST FETES
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